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Will you share your experiences with us?

We are looking for people who are scheduled to undergo
TPIAT surgery to participate in an interview study.

About the research study: Transplant surgeons at the University of Wisconsin are
interested in improving care for patients undergoing total pancreatectomy islet auto-
transplant (TPIAT) surgery. We are interested in understanding patients’ reasons for
seeking surgery, hopes and expectations for life after the surgery, and experiences
after surgery. To participate, you must be 13 or older. If you are under 18, your parent
must provide consent.

Study participation is voluntary and involves:

e Interviewing over Zoom or phone

e One interview & brief survey before surgery

¢ One interview & brief survey 3-4 months after surgery

e 45-60 minutes per interview with $50 payment ($100 total)
The study team will maintain strict confidentiality regarding your name and other
identifying information.

Interested in participating and want to know more? Please contact the study
interviewer, Megan Saucke, at saucke@wisc.edu, or 608-265-2458. If you are under

18, please have your parent contact Megan.

Email is generally not a secure way to communicate health related information as there are many
ways for unauthorized users to access email. You should avoid sending sensitive, detailed personal
information by email. Email should also not be used to convey information of an urgent nature. If
you need to talk to someone immediately or would prefer not to receive study communication by
email, please contact Megan Saucke at 608-265-2458.

Concerns about the study? Please email the study’s lead investigator, Dr. Carrie Thiessen, at
thiessen@surgery.wisc.edu, or call 608-263-9903.
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